## **Jane Rasely**

**From:** Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:12 PM

**To:** Jane Rasely

**Subject:** FW: hotel on Winslow Way

From: Betsy Lydle Smith <betsylydlesmith@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2019 5:01 PM

To: Heather Wright < hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>

**Subject:** hotel on Winslow Way

Dear Ms. Wright,

I agree with the Planning Commission that the proposed hotel should not be in downtown Winslow. Please turn this down as it will stress the infrastructure and impact negatively downtown residents.

Thank you for your diligence.

Betsy Lydle Smith 11061 Manitou Beach Dr. NE Bainbridge Island, WA